
From: Michael Russell, MSP

To:  

Cc:  

Sent: Monday, 16 Dec, 2019 At 14:02 

Subject: RE: Inverawe Community Association. 

Dear John 

Thank you for your email. 

I am always supportive of local groups which attempt to acquire woodland for community benefit. I 

have seen many such schemes in Argyll & Bute and all of them have brought considerable benefit to 

the community as well as a high standard of maintenance and an ambition for growth . 

I am delighted therefore to offer any support I can to Inverawe Community Woodland and I wish you 

and it every success. Do not hesitate to contact me if I can do anything more and I would be happy 

to meet with the group and see the woodland at some future time. 

Please feel free to use this email to indicate to funding bodies and others my support.  

Regards and good wishes 

Michael  
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